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The Permanent Mission of Senegal to the Office of the United Nations and other international 
organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the World Health Organization (WHO) in Geneva 
and has the honour to submit the candidacy of Dr Ibrahima Socé Fall for the post of Regional Director for 
Africa of the World Health Organization (WHO) for the period 2025-2028. 
 
By way of reminder, this candidacy has been endorsed by the African Union, pursuant to paragraph 8 of 
Decision 1264 of the Executive Council. 
 
Biographical details of Dr Fall, in French and English, are annexed hereto. 
 
The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Senegal to the Office of the United Nations and other 
international organizations in Geneva takes this opportunity to convey to the World Health Organization 
the renewed assurances of its highest consideration. 
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